
SELECTMEN'S BUDGET HEARING MINUTES 
 

April 10, 2017 
 
The meeting opened at 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Attendees included John Halter, Selectman Chair, Stephen McGerty, Selectman, Margo 
Santoro, Selectperson, James Coffey, Town Administrator, Harry Power, Compliance Officer 
and Patricia Putnam, Administrative Assistant.  Several members of the public were in 
attendance. 
 
Daniel Eaton Moderated the Hearing. 
 
Daniel read each article and all were agreed upon except the following: 
 
Steve McGerty moved and Margo Santoro seconded to delete Article 26, the board approved. 
 
John Halter moved and Margo Santoro seconded to delete Article 27 and add $500 to the 
equipment repair line in Article 8, the board approve. 
 
ADJOURN:  Daniel Eaton declared the hearing closed at 9:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 

Patricia E. Putnam 
Administrative Assistant  
 
Approved: 

 
 

_________________      ___________________       ____________________ 
John Halter                      Stephen McGerty          Margo Santoro  
 
 


